
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                         
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.  
 
        

 Mass Offering this week. 
Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden, (RIP) Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP, Fr Gary Walsh sss, (RIP) Mary Tipping, 

Maureen Atkinson (LD) Megan Byrne(A) x2 Thanksgiving for Favour Received, Thanksgiving for the 
safe arrival of twins, Mass for a successful operation, Madge Threlfall (B) Birthday Memories of Dad. 

St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 
 

£50 No 65 Susan Clark   
 

£25 No 108 Christine Baron  
 

£25 No 68 Mark Kennedy 
 

Last week’s Collections. 
 £ 776:44 

  
  
 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

     Monday:  No Mas 
Tuesday:   No Mass 

Wednesday:  No Mass                                   
Thursday No Mass                    

Friday No Mass 

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil Mass 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
          The Priory at 10:30am. 
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 01254 51417.Registered Charity No:250037 23rd Feb 2025  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions. 

On the 1st  March at St Peters church 
11-15 to 11:45am. 

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

Food Bank. 

  We have been asked by the Food 
bank for Easter eggs when you are 

making your donations.  

They still need your food 
contributions, shampoo, shower gel, 

washing up liquid etc these are things 
that people do without.  

 

 

  

  

 Chocolate crème eggs. 

 We have a number of people 
knitting Easter chicks, if you can 
provide a Cadburys crème egg to 
fill them with it would be much 

appreciated. 

Thank you for your contributions so 
far, your generosity is much 

appreciated. 

Quiz Night. 

 Thank you to everyone that attended 
the Quiz night, a good night was had by 
all.  

   

 

 

 

 

  

 Children in non-Catholic 
schools. 

 If your child is 7 years old and 
baptized catholic, we will soon be 

beginning the sacramental 
programme for First Holy 

Communion. 

To register please speak to Fr 
Shaun after the weekend mass.    

Lent 2025. 

Ash Wednesday is 5th March. 

Our masses will be offered at 9am 
and 6pm at St Peter’s Church. 

On this day we fast and abstain 
from meat. 

Lenten Challenge.                  
As we draw nearer to Lent a time 

of Charity, we will again be 
organising a Lenten challenge to 

raise funds for the Parish. This year 
we are going to attempt a virtual 

pilgrimage to Our Lady of 
Lourdes. On foot the distance from 
the Presbytery at St Peter’s to the 

Sanctuary is 822 miles. This 
equates to 1,644,00 steps which is 
a cumulative 41,100 steps per day   
through lent. We will set up a Just 
giving page just like last year so 

that those taking part can share this 
with family and friends for any 

donations, and anyone not taking 
part can support those who are. 

More details will follow next week 
and on the Facebook page on how 

you can get involved. 


